
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 11:49 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-12-20 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0224, EB-2017-0255, EB-2017-0275 
 
-- Name -- 
Jocelyn Green 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Again... this is concerning in what isn't being said. 
$0.40-$0.50/month average increase... is that per cubic foot of usage? 
 
In the Amalgamation EB-2017-0306 it is noted that 'cost recovery' will not hinder customers (unless I 
read that incorrectly). 
 
Delivery of service... if approved by OEB does that mean transport of goods 
(gas) will be done, as determined by the companies in question? (ie: many people of North Bay/Nipissing 
are against the Energy East Pipeline proposal - since terminated - as it would be going through our 
watershed). 
 
I apologize for sounding skeptical, I do appreciate the opportunity to speak towards this. Just timing, 
Christmas (aka family chaos) and timeline to be considered an Intervenor is very challenging. Many just 
shrug their shoulders. I, however, am a customer who would like to know what is going on. 
 
Regards. 
 




